

Thursday 17th October 2019.

Dear Parent/Carer,

Our topic this term is Egyptians and, to enhance our learning, we are planning a trip to the British Museum in London to visit the Egyptian Exhibition.

To gain as much as we can from the day, we will be travelling by train to London on Wednesday 27th November 2019, leaving from Huntingdon Rail Station. Children will need to arrive at the station by 9.00 a.m., where they will be met by the members of staff taking part in the trip. They will return between 3:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. (these times will be confirmed in another letter nearer to the day of the trip) and will need to be collected from the station.

As we are travelling in a large group, we have managed to negotiate the cost of the train down to the very reasonable price of £7.50 per child. The 1996 Education Act requires us to ask you to contribute voluntarily towards the cost of this visit, rather than charging you directly for the full cost. However, if we do not receive sufficient contributions this visit will not be able to take place. We require that all slips and payments are given to the School Office by Friday 8th November 2019.

Many thanks Years 5/6 team.





Humberdale Way,